
From: Renee Rozek   
Sent: October-22-12 10:24 AM 
To: White, Sandy 
Subject: Request for delegation - re: Summerside traffic-calming measures 
  
Dear Councillor White: 
  
Thank you for taking the time to speak with me this morning.   
  
I am writing to request a delegation; I am interested in presenting information to the committee 
regarding much-needed traffic-calming measures in the Summerside Community.  Proposed, 
permanent, traffic-calming measures include - but are not limited to the following examples: 
  
(a) a minimum of four posted children playing signs in each direction (North and South) on 
Meadowgate Blvd.  (between Evans Blvd. and McNeil Road) 
  
(b) reduced speed limit in the area - from 50 km/h to less than or equal to 40 km/h  
  
(c) a minimum of four posted speed limit signs in each direction (North and South) on 
Meadowgate Blvd. 
  
(d) a four-way stop with a flashing stop light at the intersection of Meadowgate Blvd. and 
Chelton Road 
  
(e) Pedestrian Crossing pathway and signage at each corner - as well as Children Playing signs 
located mid-block - around the perimeter of the Meadowgate Park/Playground located at 
Meadowgate Blvd. and Darnely Blvd.   
  
(f)  a minimum of two posted speed limit signs in each direction (East and West) on Chelton 
Road (between Commissioners and Meadowgate Blvd.) 
  
(g) a minimum of two posted Children Playing signs in each direction of Chelton Road 
  
(h) traffic-calming speed-humps with accompanying signage all along Meadowgate Blvd. and 
Chelton Road 
  
(i) posted School-Zone signs at appropriate areas near the elementary- and high schools 
    
Thank you for your attention and your assistance in this important matter of maintaining the 
safety of the families in the Summerside Community.   
  
Sincerely,  
  
Renee 
  
  
Renee F. D'Andrea 
1818 Dormer Drive 
London, Ontario N6M 0C1 


